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Community Health Assessment Survey Coming to Weber 
County Homes to Address Local Needs 

(Ogden, UT) – In the coming weeks, Weber County residents will receive a 41-question 

Community Assessment Survey from the Weber-Morgan Health Department asking 

residents about their knowledge, attitudes, and practices related to social, financial and 

mental health impacts on people in their households.  

Please don’t toss it. The assessment will help identify gaps in local services and focus 

activities across agencies throughout the county. It is an opportunity for residents to 

have a say on how to improve their health, safety and access to resources. 

“It’s every bit as important as the US Census only with an entirely local focus,” says 

Brian Bennion, executive director of the Weber-Morgan Health Department. “In the 
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